
 

 From Councillor Alan Bradley 

 Telephone:  (020) 7798 8676 
Fax:  (020) 7641 7985 

E-mail:  abradley@westminster.gov.uk 

28 July 2010 

  

Peter Large Esq 
Head of Legal Service 

 

Dear Mr Large 

PLANNING APPLICATIONS SUB-COMMITTEE   (12 August 2010) 

I refer to your recent letter. 

I confirm that I would consider myself to have an interest in the planning applications 
outlined below in view of the involvement in the application of the Councillors referred to. I 
would therefore need to declare a prejudicial interest when considering these applications:- 

2 Cross Keys Close W1:   Councillor Jonathan Glanz has made a representation in a 
private capacity. 

47 Devonshire Mews South   W1:   Mrs Harvey Marshall, wife of Councillor Harvey 
Marshall, has made a representation. 

I confirm that my association with Councillors Glanz and Marshall is confined to dealings 
with them as a result of Council and party political business.  They are not very close 
associates of mine, and I only see them socially at Council and party political events. 

I confirm that I consider that I am able to deal with the applications wholly objectively and am 
willing to make a declaration to that effect at the Planning Applications Sub-Committee.  
Accordingly, I ask the Standards Sub-Committee formally to consider my application for a 
dispensation from the relevant provision of the Member’s Code of Conduct. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Councillor Alan Bradley 


